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Ms. Renee Jenkins 
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Re: Columbus Southern Power Company, Case No. 08-917-EL-SSO 
Ohio Power Company, Case No. 08-918-EL-SSO 

Dear Ms. Jenkins: 

With this letter, the Ohio Hospital Association ("OHA") provides notice that 
it will not be filing a Brief regarding the "January 1,2009" issue in the 
above-referenced proceeding. The OHA takes no position with respect to 
this issue. 

If you have any questions, please give me a call. 

Sincerely, 

r 
Thomas J. O'Brien 

cc: Parties of Record 
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